
This week was the Week of Respect.  All week at JTMS 

we have been encouraging students to show respect and 

kindness and to stand up against bullying.  Please view 

these four short videos that your child has seen during 

Flex classes this week.  We encourage you to discuss the 

important messages that these videos convey.  Thank you 

for your support. 


